

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

Memo:

To: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

From: David Phelps, Transportation Director

July 25, 2024

Re: Request to surplus:

Buses that no longer meet the safety standard for pupil transportation

year 2006	International
year 2006	International
year 2006	International
year 2006	International
year 2007	International
year 2007	International
year 2008	International
year 2009	International
	year 2006 year 2006 year 2007 year 2007 year 2008 year 2008 year 2008 year 2008 year 2008

Obsolete bus parts and shop items Excess hydraulic fluid Large steel fluid tank (rough estimate 200 gallon capacity) Partial pallet of used electric cords

Word